
 To:  Dr. Charles Johns 

 From:  Ryan Bretag 

 Re:  Approval of Textbook Changes 

 Date:               March 14, 2022 

 Recommendation 

 The administration is asking for the Board to approve the  attached list of recommended 
 textbook changes for next year that was presented for the Board’s preliminary review at 
 the February 28, 2022 Board meeting. 

 Textbook Adoption Process and Timeline 
 The examination of current texts is part of the curriculum review process to assure 
 appropriate, relevant and engaging materials for our students.  Requests have been 
 proposed by teachers and were reviewed by Instructional Supervisors and Associate 
 Principals.  New texts may be requested based on the availability of digital resources, 
 addition of new courses, and updates of curricular resources.  While this compilation 
 contains the majority of textbook changes, we may bring to the Board a limited number 
 of texts in mid-summer as a result of summer curriculum projects. 

 Background 
 Textbook changes are based upon Board Policy 7180 and Board Procedures 7180, which 
 we are in the process of updating.  As a reminder, textbook pricing is no longer  a part of 
 the Textbook Approval Process, but will be reviewed during the Registration and 
 Instructional Materials Fee for the 2022-2023 school year at an upcoming board 
 meeting. 

 Timeline 
 January - Curriculum Review 
 February 28  - Textbook Adoption Process 
 February 28/March - Registration and Instructional Materials Fee 
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